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From: Kerry Bennett <kbennett52@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 12:38 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5299
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I am writing to you today as a concerned resident of 185 Namquid Drive, Warwick, Rhode Island, a leasehold property. 
My family, and many others in similar situations, are deeply grateful for your consideration of House Bill H5299. This bill 
offers crucial protections for leasehold families such as mine. 
 
I urge you to champion House Bill H5299 and lend your unwavering support to its passage. The future security and well-
being of Rhode Island's leasehold residents depend on your leadership in this vital matter. Thank you for your time, 
consideration, and your commitment to representing the needs of all your constituents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerry Bennett 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


